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Re: City of Cincinnati Insurance Program

Dear Risk Manager:

The City of Cincinnati does not currently purchase commercial liability insurance. As such the
City does not issue certificates of insurance as evidence of coverage. The City’s Law
Department processes all claims and lawsuits filed against the City and maintains sole authority
for the settlement of claims and lawsuits. Each year money is set aside in the Law Department
budget for the express purpose of paying claims incurred by the City. If there is a shortfall in the
loss fund, additional money can be appropriated from the City’s operating budget. In addition,
the City has the ability to sell judgment bonds, without taxpayer approval, in order to raise any
required funds if a large loss or losses occur. The City has always been able to meet its financial
obligations from the operating budget.

If there is a need for additional information please feel free to call me at (513)352-2551.

Sincerely,

Karen Alder
Interim Risk Manager
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